
Blood Pressure Monitoring Reminder 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of your ongoing cardiovascular care, we would 

like to remind you to monitor your blood pressure regularly. 

Your scheduled follow-up appointment is on [Date]. Please ensure you measure your blood 

pressure at home at least [Frequency] before the appointment. 

Instructions for monitoring: 

• Use a validated blood pressure monitor. 

• Measure your blood pressure at the same time each day. 

• Record your readings to share with us during your visit. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to our office at [Clinic's 

Phone Number]. 

Thank you for being proactive about your health! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Clinic Name] 

[Clinic Address] 

[Clinic Phone Number] 


